
 

 

TO:   Council President Schutt and Members of Council 

 

FROM:  Chief Paul Matias 

 

DATE:  December 19, 2024 

 

SUBJ:   TAC Renewals 

 

TAC Computer Inc. is the company that currently manages and supports the Police Department Records 

Management System (RMS). This system manages all police records including incident reports, calls for 

service, and all dispatch logs. The 2025 renewal for these services is $14,052.84 

 

TAC Computer Inc. also provides service and support contract for the equipment associated with the RMS. This 

equipment includes a server, firewall, and approximately 14 computers used by Police and Dispatch staff on a 

daily basis as part of our normal operations. It is critical having reliable, trained personnel manage our entire 

RMS system including the network and equipment. The 2025 renewal for these services is $5,871.00 

 

I request Council approve the agreement with TAC Computer Inc. CAD Services for $14,052.84 and 

Hardware/Network Service for $5871.00. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Chief Paul Matias 

  


